
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free 800-727-9170 

February 6, 2024 

Jeff Killip,  

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

RE: NEW- Avista Utilities Petition for a Five-Year Exemption from WAC 480-109-210 (2)(B) 

and (E) 

Avista Utilities hereby submits its Petition for a five-year exemption from WAC 480-109-

210(2)(B) and (E) pertaining to the use of the Company’s most recent acknowledged Integrated 

Resource Plan when calculating the eligible resource capacity value and noneligible levelized 

capacity cost components of the renewable portfolio standard (RPS) report due June 1 of each 

year.   

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at 509-495-2782 or 

shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
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